
 
Urgent Hydrant Flushing Notice 

 

The Village of Donnelly is conducting emergency hydrant flushing 

today Thursday September 18 between 3:00 P.M. and 4:00 P.M., as 

some residents have experienced yellow or brown water in their homes. 

During this time, you may experience low water pressure or discolored 

water. If your water appears discolored, please run your cold tap until it 

clears. Avoid doing laundry until the water returns to normal. 

We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your 

understanding. 

 


